
   
Walks for Civil Engineers  

 
This event is being organised by the Civil Engineers 

Club but any friends wishing to join us will be welcome  

 

 
Please register for the walk with Tony Barber since the number of walkers may be restricted.  
Also, advise Tony your lunch order when you register.  
Use the link: https://forms.gle/yC7opTSedmCpCvyS7.  

 
 
Title:   A Walk along the Wey Navigation and River Wey 
 
Date:  Saturday 10th May 2025  
 
Meeting Point:  Car Park by Elmbridge Canoe Club, Walton Lane, Weybridge, KT13 8LY 
 What3Words     crash.moved.grass   
 
Time The walk starts at 10.00am  
  
Distance: Distance will be about 8 miles in total. 
 
Terrain: Footpaths are good, but could be muddy in places depending on the weather. 

Good walking shoes/boots are recommended. It is a flat walk. 
 
Overview: This walk is a figure of eight with about 5 miles before lunch and about 3 miles 

after.  
 
Route: The morning walk follows the Wey Navigation from where it joins the River 

Thames to the lock at New Haw. After a short break, we go across country to the 
River Wey before re-joining the Wey Navigation to go back to near the start.  

 (About 5 miles)  
 After lunch, we walk along the River Thames to the Desborough Cut before 

walking around Desborough Island. We then re-join the River Thames to walk 
back to the car park. (About 3 miles) 

 
Lunch: Lunch will be at the Old Crown Pub in Weybridge. KT10 8LP.  
 It will be booked for 1.00pm. Menu below. 
 The lunch stop is about 300m from the car park so walkers could join or leave the 

walk at lunch time should they so wish. 
 
 
Contacts: Tony Barber   tonybarber192@gmail.com  
 Mobile: 07575 840658   
 
 Mike Packer  mikejpacker@yahoo.com  
 Mobile:   07905 951273 
 
Next Walks: 20 September 2025  Surrey 
 1 November 2025   London 
 
 
Walking  It will be in the Cotswolds, based in Stroud, Gloucestershire. 
Weekend 13th – 15th June 2025  
 Please contact Tony Barber for more details. 
 
 

 Walkers are reminded that they walk at their own risk. 
 Please check the weather forecast and wear appropriate attire 

 



 
Menu 

 

 


